
To The Oregon House Committee on Rules:

I adamantly oppose same day registration for the purpose of voting, as there is no rational way or time to verify legal residency and 
citizenship requirements.  This bill will cause disenfranchisement of Oregon resident voters and will only serve to aggravate the 
unrest and distrust of Goverment that we just experienced in the 2020 election. The last thing we need are people without "legal 
standing", to move to a neighborhood  for a day to change the will of the people who live and work and pay taxes there. Further, I 
believe this bill runs counter to the intent of the Oregon Constitution. 

Respectfully yours.
Dale Saari
Florence


